
Happy Christmas Morning! 
December 25, 2011 

 
 

Remember in Prayer 
 

Eva Martens, recovering from surgery. 

Deanna Reddekopp, recovering from surgery. 

Connie Friesen, waiting for medical procedures. (A thank you 

note and update from Connie is on the bulletin board.) 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 No floor hockey tonight.  The next floor hockey evening will be January 1, 2012. 
 

NEXT WEEK 

 Note: There will be no Sunday School next Sunday, January 1. 

 Floor hockey resumes next Sunday, January 1.  

 

*Gordon will be on vacation this week, back on January 3rd. 

 

*Adeline will only be in the church office on Friday morning, (December 30) this week.  

All submissions for next Sunday’s bulletin should be in to the office by 9am, Friday morning.  

Thank you. 

 

*Deadline for submissions for January’s newsletter is Wednesday, January 4, 2012.  Please 

submit your favourite potluck recipe to the church office. 

 

*Committee chairpersons are reminded that it is again time to prepare yearend reports and 

submit those reports to Diana Buhler. 

 

*A Discipleship Group will organize in January.  This Discipleship Group will meet when 

and as often as is best for the participants.  The group will seek to enhance their understanding 

and ability to be faithful followers of Christ, and likewise, grow spiritually, too.  The goal of the 

group is to be open and enabled to respond to new opportunities to serve, as God leads.  

      Please contact Gordon if you would like to be a part of this group.  Ideally, the group will 

be ten people or less.  

 

*Our Winter Study is on the book of Romans based on the Believer's Church Commentary.  

The study will be done in three sessions, so obviously it will not be a detailed analysis.  Even 

so, we hope it will provide tools and insights for better understanding Paul's only intended 

theological expose.  Please read Romans in advance of each session.  Session one will cover 

Romans 1-5, and will be during the Sunday School hour on January 8th.  All are invited for a 

pizza lunch at noon on the 8th, and the second session covering Romans 6-10 will be right after 

lunch.  Romans 11-16 will be done during the Sunday School time on January 29th. 


